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Jay,
    Thanks for the info. Please keep David Kaelin, President of the Tucker Station Neighborhood
Association, and me, as counsel for TSNA, informed of any meetings or deliberations. In addition, do you
know what brought about this concern?. I would guess it was someone outside the Council but not sure
who. Thanks.
                                                                        Steve Porter
 
 
Stephen T. Porter
Attorney at Law
2406 Tucker Station Road
Louisville, KY 40299
502-905-9991
stpinlou@aol.com
In a message dated 4/22/2021 9:41:57 AM Eastern Standard Time,
Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov writes:
 

Steve,

 

Metro council has requested a review of land uses within the Tyler Town Center PD;
specifically they are requesting we look at whether/how car wash or other automotive
uses are to be allowed going forward. I attached the resolution that initiated the
review. As of now, I don’t have any other information; there will be a staff report next
week. The Planning Commission will review and make recommendations to MC for
text changes, if any.

 

Let me know if you have any questions or comments.

 

Regards,

mailto:stpinlou@aol.com
mailto:Jay.Luckett@louisvilleky.gov
mailto:kaelinfarms@bellsouth.net










 

Jay Luckett, AICP

Planner I

Planning & Design Services

Department of Develop Louisville

LOUISVILLE FORWARD

444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300

Louisville, KY 40202

502-574-5159

 

Sign up for Govdelivery to stay informed on development in your area!

 

https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design
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Jay,

    Can you help me with this case? There is nothing on-line and I don't know of any notices to
Tucker Station Neighborhood Association or others. What is this about? Thanks

                                                                                        Steve Porter

 

Stephen T. Porter

Attorney at Law

2406 Tucker Station Road

Louisville, KY 40299

502-905-9991

stpinlou@aol.com

 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is
intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not
the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking
action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful.
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